The Reliable One”

December 2, 2014

Ms. Alana C. Brenner, City Clerk
City of Orlando

City Hall, One City Commons
400 S. Orange Avenue

Orlando, FL. 32801

Re:  OUC Commissioner Nomination

Dear Alana,

At its regular meeting on December 2, 2014, the Orlando Utilities Commission voted to
nominate Commissioner Linda Ferrone to succeed herself as a Commission member, as

allowed by the Charter of the Orlando Utilities Commission.

Please take the necessary action on this nomination for Commissioner Ferrone to serve a term
of four years, effective January 1, 2013, pursuant to the said Charter.

cc Mayor Buddy Dyer
City Clerk’s Office
W. Christopher Browder, OUC General Counsel
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